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I oppose any and all Bills that impose limits and/or regulations of any type on diesel-

fuel usage. Diesel engines and all of us who depend on them should be free to 

operate without government involvement. Any regulations that you impose now will 

be accompanied by more regulations later, and ultimately will result in making the 

use of diesel illegal. This will cause immeasurable damage to the working-class in 

our economy. Leave diesel alone! 


